
Directions to Hilltown Cooperative Charter Public School: 
We are located at 1 Industrial Parkway in Easthampton, MA, just off of Rte 10 
Telephone: (413) 529-7818 

From Boston and eastern Mass. 
• Take I-90 West (Mass Turnpike) to exit 4 
• Take I-91 North and follow the directions from Springfield below 

From Springfield via I-91 North: 
• Take exit 17B towards Easthampton/ MA Rte 141 North. 
• At the end of the exit ramp, merge right onto MA Rte 141 North (Easthampton Rd.) 
• Keep going straight, through 2 traffic lights and over Mount Tom. 
• At the bottom of Mount Tom, take the first right onto East St.
• After about 1 mile, turn left onto Parsons St.
• At the end of Parson St., turn left onto Ferry St.
• At the end of Ferry St., turn right onto Pleasant St./Lovefield Rd./O'Neil St.
• Road curves to the left. Keep left to stay on O'Neil St.
• In ½ mile, turn left onto Industrial Parkway
• HCCPS is the first building on the right.

From Greenfield via I-91 South: 
• Take exit 18 (second Northampton exit)
• At the end of the exit ramp, turn right onto US Rte 5 South (Mt Tom Rd.)
• After about 1 mile (just past Oxbow), turn right onto East St.
• After about 1½ miles, turn right onto Ferry St.
• At the end of Ferry St., turn right onto Pleasant St./Lovefield Rd./O'Neil St.
• Road curves to the left. Keep left to stay on O'Neil St.
• In ½ mile, turn left onto Industrial Parkway
• HCCPS is the first building on the right.

From Pittsfield, points west, and Northampton center on Rte 9 East/Rte 10 South
• Take Rte 9 East to the Northampton intersection with Rte 10 (traffic light by Academy 

of Music)
• Turn right onto Rte 10 South (South St.)
• After about 3 miles, at the first traffic light in Easthampton, turn left onto O'Neil St.
• Take the second right onto Industrial Parkway
• HCCPS is the first building on the right.

From Hadley and points east - on Rte. 9 West: 
• Take Rte 9 West to the Coolidge Bridge over the CT River
• On the Northampton side of the bridge, get on I-91 South
• Take exit 18 and follow instructions from Greenfield via I-91 south

NOTE: Please refrain from wearing fragrance when you visit us, in consideration of those with
allergies. Thank you.


